
 

 
 

 
 
 

UPDATE: Important Information for all Interim Federal Health Program (IFHP)  
Health-Care Providers 

 
Confirmation of IFHP eligibility for Asylum Seekers in Quebec 

 

 
 

April 15, 2019 
 
 
This bulletin is to inform you that discretionary Interim Federal Health Program (IFHP) 
group coverage has been extended to asylum seekers entering Canada between ports 
of entry near Lacolle, Quebec, from April 1, 2019 to March 31, 2020. 

There are two documents to confirm a client’s eligibility for the IFHP: 

a) The Interim Federal Health Certificate (IFHC) – IMM 5695 
 

b) The Refugee Protection Claimant Document (RPCD) – IMM 1442 
 
 
IFHP eligibility can be confirmed via the Provider Portal (www.medaviebc.ca) or by 
contacting the Medavie Blue Cross IFHP Provider Inquiry line at 1-888-614-1880, 
Monday through Friday from 8:30a.m. to 4:30p.m. (across Canada). 
 
 
Thank you 

http://www.medaviebc.ca/

